THE CHASE ROTEL

270 Canterbury Rd, Forest Hill VIC 3131
0398779688
Thechasehotel@gmail.com

09/01/2023

Dear Front Cooking School,

On behalf of The Chase Hotel Melbourne, we thank you for your undeniable and

invaluable support over the past 12 months.

We appreciate the partnership that we have built with you and look to
continually grow this relationship over the coming years. Moreover, we are
genuinely impressed by the professionalism, determination and diligence of
students who have completed their placements with us. Front Cooking school is

to be commended for +instilling these important values within their students.

The students who completed their placement with us were extremely passionate,
professional, and easy to work with. They expanded on fundamental cooking
skills that allowed them to assist our chefs with dish preparation and plating
up. They also were exposed to the intricate cooking and operational procedures
that will enable them to grow. We hope that we can continue to support them in

their careers moving forward.

David hanh

Head of hospitality- The chase hotel

+61 430 982 222



